From: Mark Osborne

Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Jaquana Alston

Subject: FW: USPCA AKC REUNITE K9 Grant

Good Morning Ms. Alston,

Below is the forwarded email about acceptance to the grant. Please let me know if there is anything |
can do for you about this.

Thanks
Mark Osborne

'!' Special Operations

Guilford County Sheriff’s Office

508 Industrial Avenue, Greensboro, NC 27406

336-641-5982

mosborn@guilfordcountync.gov | www.guilfordcountysheriff.com
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Subject: USPCA AKC REUNITE K9 Grant

*WARNING* This email originated outside Guilford County's email
system. WARNING

Sgt. Osborne,

| am PLEASED to inform you that your USPCA AKC REUNITE K9 Grant Application has been APPROVED!
It will take approximately 4-5 weeks to receive the check in the amount of $7125. Please be advised that
you may receive the AKC REUNITE Stickers prior to the check as they are mailed separately.
Congratulations!

The Check will be made out to the entity that is on the W-9 Form. It is the only way we can do it.
Thank you for your understanding.

Please Keep This Email and Notify me when you have Received the Check so that | may close your file.




Thank You!

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me!

Always Working to Improve Police K9
Mark A. Darnell
USPCA Grant Coordinator

This document is the property of the Guilford County Sheriff’s Office and is marked Law Enforcement
Sensitive (LES). Further dissemination of this document is strictly forbidden except to other law
enforcement agencies for criminal law enforcement purposes. The preceding and following
information must be handled and protected accordingly.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the sole use of the addressee(s) and may
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying or retention of this e-mail or the information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately
notify the sender by telephone or reply by e-mail, and permanently delete this e-mail from your
computer system. Thank you.



